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                       8th June 2023 
 
 
To Sir Mark Rowley. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
This is my 4th communication because I have not received the correct response to my 
allegations. Your protocols, procedures, and codes of practice, according to the home office 
and your websites, regarding complaint of child abuse, clearly state what should have 
happened. Yet nothing has. This surprised me considering your code of honour as a knight of 
the realm. 
 
I know it is a big ask after the MET accused members of the government of being child 
molesters and got it so wrong, but I am a 41-year experienced doctor by education, of 
consultant status in charge of a high-volume practice without a blemish to my name. 00024 on 
the general chiropractic council register.  
 
Please supply details of your independent complaints procedures or contact me and catch up 
with what you have done so far. No contact will leave me no choice but to go for a judicial 
review. 
 
I am sorry for my bluntness but children with special needs are being damaged every hour of 
every day through deliberate wrong and non-diagnosis, to save money, then blame the family 
for having a naughty child.  
 
I look forward to our first contact, whichever way you choose. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 
Howard Lamb, 
DC 

The Surgery, 48 Marsh Road, Pinner, Middlesex, HA5 5NQ 

020-8866-3230/020-8866-8018 

 

 


